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2 May, 2022 
 

ZONE CROSS COUNTRY  
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Beaumont Hills Public School at the Zone Cross Country Carnival.  
   
  Date:     Monday 9 May, 2022 (back up date 23 May, 2022) 
 

Venue:    Masonic Oval, Seven Hills Road, Baulkham Hills  
  

Bus Departs School:           8.30am children will be required to be at school no later than 8.15am 
 
  Arrive back at School:  3.00pm 
 
  Dress:    Sports uniform 
 

Cost: $20.00 (for those catching the bus) As this is an extracurricular 
activity, it is not on the Term 2 account.    

 
All competitors will need to take their own lunch and drinks. Competitors should also include all-weather appropriate 
clothing, something weatherproof to sit on and a quiet activity to do whilst waiting to compete (eg, a pack of cards, 
puzzle book – NO balls or electronic devices). All students MUST stay with the team. 
 
Students catching the bus will need to be at school by 8.15am, as the bus is scheduled to depart the school at 8.30am. 
The bus will return to the school by 3.00pm. The carnival commences at approximately 9.45am, with all age groups 
walking the course first. Students who are being brought to the carnival by parents must arrive no later than 9:30am. 
The cost of the day is $20.00 for those students catching the bus. Those travelling by private transport will incur no cost. 
Parents are more than welcome to come to the event and cheer along the team.  
 
In order for your child to participate in the Zone Cross Country and travel by coach with the Zone Cross Country 
competitors to the Masonic Oval, Seven Hills Road, Baulkham Hills on Monday 9 May, 2022 please indicate permission 
via the Sentral Parent Portal no later than Wednesday 4 May, 2022. Late permissions cannot be accepted due to 
coordination of the event. Places may be allocated to the reserves for each race. If your child is unable to race on the 
day, please ensure you indicate this in the Sentral Parent Portal. 
 
In addition to providing permission on Sentral, please complete the Zone Cross Country Carnival Transport form 
https://forms.gle/64D1VM8KUuZ5sz339 to indicate if your child will be catching the bus or going by private 
transport. 
 
Payment of $20.00 is due to the School Administration Office no later than Friday 20 May, 2022. As this is an 
extracurricular activity, it is not on the Term 2 Account. Payment can be made via the ‘POP, Parent Online Payment 
portal’ (link on the school website), cash or cheque at the School Administration Office. NO credit card facilities are 
available. 
 
 
Mr Pengelly & Mrs West                                                                      Ms Welsh 
Cross Country Coordinators                                                                                                            Principal 
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